
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0049

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 15/02/2022

Development:

Location :

(i) Change of use from taxi office (permitted under Reg. Ref SD17A/0404) to a food and beverage/cafe use (c. 

46.78sq.m); (ii) associated internal and external alterations (to include relocation of entrance door from western 

to northern elevation and reconfiguration of internal layout); (iii) signage zone (c 2.225sq.m) and (iv) all 

associated site works

Taxi Office & ATM area beside entrance No. 1 to Liffey Valley Shopping Centre, Fonthill Road, Dublin 

22.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

19/03/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

                                                 

-   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

 

-   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




